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Thursday 18th July 2024

Early Years - Teddy Bear's Picnic
Monday 22 July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of Iris's Goldilocks topic, we would like to invite the children in Early Years to a
'Teddy Bear's Picnic' on Monday 22" July. Both Rainbow (Nursery) and Iris Class
(Reception) will be enjoying a fun afternoon to celebrate the end of a hard-working and
successful year.

We would like to invite the children who usually attend nursery in the mornings only to
come in the afternoon instead of their normal session so they can join in the Teddy
Bear's picnic.

We politely ask if each child could bring a contribution to a picnic eg. a packet of
biscuits or cupcakes or some crisps. The children would already have had some dinner so
we will not need lots. If your child has allergies, you are welcome to provide something to
eat just for them that you know they can have safely.

Children are encouraged to bring one of their teddy bears with them to school on
Monday. They are also welcome to come in their own summer clothes (appropriate for the
weather on the day).

We are looking forward to an afternoon full of fun.
Yours sincerely,

The Early Years Team.
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